
7'HE DEPUTY SECRETARY O F  DEFENSE 
WASHINGTON 2 5 ,  D. C. 

November 28, 1952 
408994 

Honor able Gordon De an 
Chair  m a n  
U. S .  Atomic Energy  Commission 
Washington 25,  D. C.  

Dear  Gordon: 

Thanks for your note of the 26th following up our 
discussion of last week. 

I ' m  inclined to  a g r e e  with the feeling on the p a r t  
of the Commiss ione r s  as to the method of issuance 
but I think the m o s t  important  phase is to develop 
the proper  statement.  We a r e  continuing to work 
on that and hope that we can  pe rhaps  get together 
again to  match  our  effor ts  with yours.  

Bes t  r ega rds .  

Sincerely , 
h 


